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Dear Students, 
 
Welcome to Sheridan and the Pilon School of Business (PSB) Professional 
Accounting Graduate Certificate Program! We are excited to have you join this 
program which provides you a clear pathway to becoming a Chartered Professional 
Accountant (CPA). Once you have successfully completed this program, you can 
apply to CPA’s Professional Education Program (PEP) to continue your journey on 
becoming a CPA.  

 
As a direct impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, Sheridan will be running this term as 
remote delivery. Classes will be held virtually, and each professor will communicate 
to you how they will be accomplishing this. All classes are scheduled, and it is 
expected that you will be in attendance virtually during your regularly scheduled 
day/time. We recognize that learning remotely can be particularly stressful, but rest 
assured that within PSB, we have a team of experienced, supportive faculty and 
staff who understand the challenges you may be facing and are here to support you 
in your post-secondary journey.  
 
A student orientation webinar will be held on Wednesday May 5th, 2021 at 10am 
EST and we encourage you attend. We will be reviewing the program overall, class 
schedules, exam schedules and other important information. Webinar details will be 
emailed to your Sheridan email accounts. 
 
On behalf of the entire Sheridan PSB community, we wish you success in the 
spring/summer term and over the course of your studies in the Professional 
Accounting Graduate Certificate.  
 
Best Regards 
 

 
Lorraine Alyea, BAccSc, MBA, CPA, CGA, ACCA(UK) 
Program Coordinator – Professional Accounting Graduate Certificate 
Program Coordinator – BBA Accounting 
Professor of Accounting 
Pilon School of Business 

 


